

18th January 2021

Dear Yr 13 students of 2020 & Parents

## Ref: Summer 2020 Certificates

Due to the current lockdown restrictions, we have decided that exam certificates will not be available for collection until it is safe to do so i.e. when the restrictions are lifted and the schools are allowed to re-open.

As exam certificates are official documents (evidence of your qualifications throughout your lives) and must be kept in a safe place, we are not allowed to post them out to you.

We will notify everyone of how to collect your certificates as soon as we are able to do so.

Many thanks for your understanding and support during these unprecedented times.

Yours sincerely

Ish Pancholi

**Exams Officer** 



